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TO: UNICEF office of Hargeisa
CC: ESC Members
CC: UNICEF Office for Somalia and Somaliland Nairobi

CC: Direct General MOE

Subject: Request for an Apology

The Ministry of Education of S/land is asking your office in Hargeisa for full apology about
the mis-conduct and miss-behaviour shown by a member of your staff Mr. Mohamud Abdi
Sh. Ahmed after the announcement of winner of the Grant of GPE on 28/11/2016

If not an apology be given to the Ministry of Education, we will reconsider the relations
between UNICEF and the ministry.

Thanks f '

Hon: Abdillahi [brahim Habane

Minister of Education & Higher Studies



